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commrubio
Dec 13 2024 04:31 PM

Repost from Portland Housing Bureau:
Affordable housing changes lives.
Residents like Dawn, who lives at the
Portland Housing Bond-funded East
Burnside Apartments, use their
newfound security and stability to
change their life stories.
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Portland Housing Bond-funded East
Burnside Apartments, use their
newfound security and stability to
change their life stories.
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Portland’s living room invites you to
come together at 5:30pm Friday for
Santa Claus, hot cocoa, and a joyful
holiday sing-along! The 40th Annual
Tree Lighting Ceremony at Pioneer
Courthouse Square will feature
Portland’s own Thomas Lauderdale,
China Forbes, Storm Large, and Pink
Martini with special guests including
Cantor Ida Rae Cahana, Jacob and
Jayden Van, Albina Music Trust Time
Sound Gospel Choir, Royal Blues of
Grant High School, Gresham High
School Overtones, Barlow Sound of Sam
Barlow High School, and alumni of the
Pacific Youth Choir. This community
tradition is the shiny highlight of
the holiday season in downtown. Santa
Claus will “flip the switch” to
illuminate more than 9,500 colorful
LED lights on a 75-foot Douglas fir
donated by Stimson Lumber Company for
all to enjoy throughout the holiday
season.

Portland’s living room invites you to
come together at 5:30pm Friday for
Santa Claus, hot cocoa, and a joyful
holiday sing-along! The 40th Annual
Tree Lighting Ceremony at Pioneer
Courthouse Square will feature
Portland’s own Thomas Lauderdale,
China Forbes, Storm Large, and Pink
Martini with special guests including
Cantor Ida Rae Cahana, Jacob and
Jayden Van, Albina Music Trust Time
Sound Gospel Choir, Royal Blues of
Grant High School, Gresham High
School Overtones, Barlow Sound of Sam
Barlow High School, and alumni of the



Pacific Youth Choir. This community
tradition is the shiny highlight of
the holiday season in downtown. Santa
Claus will “flip the switch” to
illuminate more than 9,500 colorful
LED lights on a 75-foot Douglas fir
donated by Stimson Lumber Company for
all to enjoy throughout the holiday
season.
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Repost from Portland Housing Bureau:
We are proud to partner with Metro
and the Joint Office of Homeless
Services to make significant progress
on supportive housing in our city – a
proven tool for addressing
homelessness. Metro’s Supportive
Housing Services measure housed more
than 2,000 people between July 2023
and June 2024.
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proven tool for addressing
homelessness. Metro’s Supportive
Housing Services measure housed more
than 2,000 people between July 2023
and June 2024.

Activity ID:3509473126684056651

Post Type:photos

Network:Instagram

Status:Edited

Created Date:Nov 26 2024 12:43 AM

Modified Date:Nov 26 2024 05:28 AM

SHA-256: 4bf363570cfc4f35ad4203016
6e60956155723b60cde5a29a607a8a0c4662
c1b



commrubio
Nov 22 2024 04:10 PM

Repost from Portland Office of Equity
and Human Rights: We honor our
diverse and resilient Indigenous
community members, colleagues,
family, and friends for
#NativeAmericanHeritageMonth and
recognize the barriers to equity that
Native people continue to face in our
society.

Repost from Portland Office of Equity
and Human Rights: We honor our
diverse and resilient Indigenous
community members, colleagues,
family, and friends for
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society.
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Everyone deserves to live a life free
from violence. This Transgender Day
of Remembrance, let’s all recommit
ourselves to creating welcoming,
loving communities, where everyone
can thrive.

Everyone deserves to live a life free
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loving communities, where everyone
can thrive.
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Remembering Loni Kai https://
thedeckpodcast.com/loni-kai-okaruru/
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Yesterday I participated in a panel
discussion about “Big Ideas to
Streamline Permitting” at the 2024
Cascadia Innovation Corridor
Conference. The gathering brought
together elected officials, business
leaders, developers, housing
advocates, and other stakeholders
from Oregon, Washington, and British
Columbia to discuss how we can work
together to create sufficient housing
supply now and in the future to
address our affordable housing
crisis.

Yesterday I participated in a panel
discussion about “Big Ideas to
Streamline Permitting” at the 2024
Cascadia Innovation Corridor
Conference. The gathering brought
together elected officials, business
leaders, developers, housing
advocates, and other stakeholders
from Oregon, Washington, and British
Columbia to discuss how we can work
together to create sufficient housing
supply now and in the future to
address our affordable housing
crisis.
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This week I was invited to meet with
kids from Cub Scout Pack 64 in
Sellwood. They asked great questions
about the democratic process, safe
neighborhoods, and good schools. The
future is in strong hands!

This week I was invited to meet with
kids from Cub Scout Pack 64 in
Sellwood. They asked great questions
about the democratic process, safe
neighborhoods, and good schools. The
future is in strong hands!
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Last week City Council proudly passed
a resolution in support of renaming
Southwest Jackson Street, between
Fifth and Park avenues, to Southwest
Rose Hill Street. Rose Hill is a
Cultural Keeper and former Native
American Student & Community Center
Student Coordinator who serves as a
Cultural Advisor at the Native
American Rehabilitation Association
in Portland. Renaming this street
after her is a wonderful and fitting
tribute for the legacy of advocacy,
mentorship, leadership, and love she
has shared with our city and
community.
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after her is a wonderful and fitting
tribute for the legacy of advocacy,
mentorship, leadership, and love she
has shared with our city and
community.
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I am deeply saddened to learn about
the passing of a respected leader,
mentor, and friend, Willamette
Riverkeeper Executive Director Bob
Sallinger. For the past several years
I had the honor of working with him,
and he was a fierce advocate and
protector of our environment.
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Sallinger. For the past several years
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protector of our environment.
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Comments / Replies

Nov 05 2024 08:02 PM

Great to see this recognition of his
great contributions. Well said.

Activity ID:18124790794377601

Post Type: comments

Network:Instagram

Created Date:Nov 05 2024 08:02 PM

SHA-256: 9aa6a686260f9b6cad8b729eea7
1ffa1671ce9c7e896d67ac3fa38349abd9319



commrubio
Oct 31 2024 04:35 PM



Yesterday Portland City Council
approved legislation I championed to
establish six new Tax Increment
Finance (TIF) districts that will
bring in more than $2.5 billion over
the next 30 years to spur economic
growth, create jobs, and invest in a
range of housing options in both the
Central City and East Portland. This
was a huge undertaking at a moment in
Portland’s history that demanded
swift, bold action. These new TIF
districts will help us realize our
vision of prosperous, thriving
communities in East Portland and a
revitalized Central City. This plan
creates a new, substantial source of
public investments dedicated to
advancing that work and ushering in a
new chapter for our Central City –
and it does so without raising taxes
for our residents or businesses.
Learn more at portland.gov/rubio/
news.

Yesterday Portland City Council
approved legislation I championed to
establish six new Tax Increment
Finance (TIF) districts that will
bring in more than $2.5 billion over
the next 30 years to spur economic
growth, create jobs, and invest in a
range of housing options in both the
Central City and East Portland. This
was a huge undertaking at a moment in
Portland’s history that demanded
swift, bold action. These new TIF
districts will help us realize our
vision of prosperous, thriving
communities in East Portland and a



revitalized Central City. This plan
creates a new, substantial source of
public investments dedicated to
advancing that work and ushering in a
new chapter for our Central City –
and it does so without raising taxes
for our residents or businesses.
Learn more at portland.gov/rubio/
news.
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Comments / Replies

Oct 31 2024 07:16 PM

If you had paid your parking tickets
you may have ended up as Mayor. Now you
will regret that decision for the rest
of your life
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Oct 31 2024 07:13 PM

Why don’t you know how to drive and
park properly?
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Anyone can get breast cancer. It
doesn’t matter who you are, what
language you speak, or your income
level. In fact, more than 360,000
people across our country will be
diagnosed this year. And in the
Pacific Northwest, our rate of
diagnoses are unfortunately above the
national average. But when caught in
its earliest, localized stages, the
survival rate is very encouraging.
That is why City Council passed a
proclamation yesterday for Breast
Cancer Awareness Month. I want to
give a big appreciation to the Pink
Lemonade Project as well as the OHSU
Knight Cancer Institute for all you
are doing to educate community and
eradicate breast cancer. Let’s keep
spreading this awareness – and I look
forward to the day that we will be
done with this devastating disease.

Anyone can get breast cancer. It
doesn’t matter who you are, what
language you speak, or your income
level. In fact, more than 360,000
people across our country will be
diagnosed this year. And in the
Pacific Northwest, our rate of
diagnoses are unfortunately above the
national average. But when caught in
its earliest, localized stages, the
survival rate is very encouraging.
That is why City Council passed a
proclamation yesterday for Breast
Cancer Awareness Month. I want to
give a big appreciation to the Pink
Lemonade Project as well as the OHSU
Knight Cancer Institute for all you
are doing to educate community and
eradicate breast cancer. Let’s keep



spreading this awareness – and I look
forward to the day that we will be
done with this devastating disease.
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Oct 23 2024 06:13 PM

This week Portland Community College
invited me to speak with older teens
and adults who are working to
complete their GED. Amy Boehnke says
her course explores how to understand
identity and empathy to create a more
just and equitable democracy. It was
a great opportunity to help students
better understand city politics,
government structure, and how
everyday people can get involved and
create change through civic
engagement.
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identity and empathy to create a more
just and equitable democracy. It was
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create change through civic
engagement.
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Oct 17 2024 11:23 PM

Congratulations to John Kochis on
today's ribbon-cutting ceremony for
Rush Bowls, which serves made-to-
order fruit and veggie bowls in the
Goose Hollow neighborhood. Our small
businesses are the backbone of our
economy and the lifeblood and heart
of our city!
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Oct 16 2024 10:38 PM

Portland City Council today formally
proclaimed Latinx Heritage Month – a
time when we lift up the diverse
cultures that make up the Latine
community, and the experiences that
educate, inform, and inspire us. I
especially want to acknowledge the
ongoing contributions of Latine
community and civic leaders who are
working hard to create opportunity,
support higher education, and prepare
emerging leaders to achieve their
dreams and make their own unique
contributions to our City and our
economy – while building generational
wealth for their families.
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educate, inform, and inspire us. I
especially want to acknowledge the
ongoing contributions of Latine
community and civic leaders who are
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support higher education, and prepare
emerging leaders to achieve their
dreams and make their own unique
contributions to our City and our
economy – while building generational
wealth for their families.
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Oct 12 2024 04:46 PM

Last night I served on a panel to
close Portland Sustainable Building
Week with a robust discussion about
housing, sustainability, and climate
policy. I shared progress we’re
making thanks to the Portland Clean
Energy Community Benefits Fund. With
these resources, the City can now
help raise the bar on efficiency and
renewable energy upgrades in new and
renovated affordable housing projects
serving low-income and other
frontline communities, thereby
helping address both the housing
crisis AND the climate crisis at the
same time.

Last night I served on a panel to
close Portland Sustainable Building
Week with a robust discussion about
housing, sustainability, and climate
policy. I shared progress we’re
making thanks to the Portland Clean
Energy Community Benefits Fund. With
these resources, the City can now
help raise the bar on efficiency and
renewable energy upgrades in new and
renovated affordable housing projects
serving low-income and other
frontline communities, thereby
helping address both the housing
crisis AND the climate crisis at the
same time.
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Comments / Replies

Oct 15 2024 03:31 AM

@stark_in_the_wild with a healthy side
of a narcissist’s sense of entitlement.
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Oct 14 2024 02:54 PM

What is this a parking ticket? Nope
clearly it’s sexism at work. What’s
that…a hit and run? Try again sexism!
License suspended again…hah *slides
sexism card to reporter* Sorry, your
150 tickets and other driving mishaps
having nothing to do with you being a
woman. It has everything to do with you
trying to get into a position of power
while not taking laws seriously and
then taking no accountability.
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After the recent shooting events at
Dawson Park, we have to step in and
support the work that our city and
community are already doing together,
and ensure a safe place for all to
gather. Tomorrow, the Safe Blocks
Program and Cascadia Health are
hosting a community gathering to
offer services for community members
in search of housing and other
necessities. Please help spread the
word!

After the recent shooting events at
Dawson Park, we have to step in and
support the work that our city and
community are already doing together,
and ensure a safe place for all to
gather. Tomorrow, the Safe Blocks
Program and Cascadia Health are
hosting a community gathering to
offer services for community members
in search of housing and other
necessities. Please help spread the
word!

Activity ID:3468815390586057611

Post Type:photos

Network:Instagram

Status:Edited

Created Date:Sep 30 2024 10:24 PM

Modified Date:Sep 30 2024 10:37 PM

SHA-256: c3541a91a0de40b4016858181
3ca60e419f742e3a58b119c2ab4314303d18
7e8

Comments / Replies



Sep 30 2024 10:52 PM

Why don't you volunteer at the
@blanchethouse I'm sure they would love
to have someone so prominent in the
community helping to serve meals to the
public. I'm sure they could pencil you
in for anyone of their 3 meal services
Monday through Saturday. Speak with
Duke, who's on staff there. I'm sure
you'd find the conversation
illuminating. You are aware we have a
large, suffering homeless population,
right? Go volunteer, ask questions.
Give back in a meaningful way. Help
them.
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Today I had the opportunity to meet
with small-business owners and folks
who support our local entrepreneurs.
Thank you to Better Portland
Executive Director Stephen Green for
convening this incredibly important
group of people and for being such a
great advocate for their voices. I
heard about the need to make sure we
are focusing on hospitality and on
hiring champions in key City
positions who can represent the needs
of small-business owners and
startups. Importantly, we discussed
how the City can support businesses
through challenging months for
commercial activity. I will continue
to champion small businesses, the
backbone of our local economy.

Today I had the opportunity to meet
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who support our local entrepreneurs.
Thank you to Better Portland
Executive Director Stephen Green for
convening this incredibly important
group of people and for being such a
great advocate for their voices. I
heard about the need to make sure we
are focusing on hospitality and on
hiring champions in key City
positions who can represent the needs
of small-business owners and
startups. Importantly, we discussed
how the City can support businesses
through challenging months for
commercial activity. I will continue
to champion small businesses, the
backbone of our local economy.
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Comments / Replies

Sep 21 2024 02:41 PM

You can't be trusted to pay parking
tickets like a normal adult. You hit a
parked car and walked away just a week
ago. You're entirely unfit to serve.
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Did you hit and run any of their cars?
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Now that’s a power group!!!
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Sep 02 2024 11:21 PM

Happy Labor Day! Portland NEEDS good
union jobs if we want to bounce back
— where workers are respected, earn a
fair wage, and have health care they
can afford. Good union jobs promote
stability, worker retention, and
long-term economic health. When it
comes to fighting for benefits and
on-the-job safety, I will always have
your back!

Happy Labor Day! Portland NEEDS good
union jobs if we want to bounce back
— where workers are respected, earn a
fair wage, and have health care they
can afford. Good union jobs promote
stability, worker retention, and
long-term economic health. When it
comes to fighting for benefits and
on-the-job safety, I will always have
your back!
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August is National Black Business
Month, a yearly celebration that
recognizes and supports the
contributions of Black-owned
businesses and entrepreneurs to our
economy, diversity, and innovation.
The month was created in 2004 by San
Francisco-based Black business
executives, historian John William
Templeton, and engineer Fredrick E.
Jordan. As the City Commissioner
responsible for community and
economic development, I have proudly
supported initiatives to realize a
city where no matter who you are, you
can thrive here. I am especially
excited that we are finally seeding
the Small Business Office and that we
will start showing up for our small
businesses in a way that the City has
not done before. Black-owned
businesses in the United States
generate more than $217 BILLION in
revenue annually and support more
than 3.56 MILLION jobs, even though
they only account for 7% of all
businesses. They are also a testament
to the country's ongoing progress
toward diversity and equality.

August is National Black Business
Month, a yearly celebration that
recognizes and supports the
contributions of Black-owned
businesses and entrepreneurs to our
economy, diversity, and innovation.
The month was created in 2004 by San
Francisco-based Black business
executives, historian John William
Templeton, and engineer Fredrick E.
Jordan. As the City Commissioner
responsible for community and
economic development, I have proudly
supported initiatives to realize a
city where no matter who you are, you
can thrive here. I am especially
excited that we are finally seeding
the Small Business Office and that we
will start showing up for our small
businesses in a way that the City has



not done before. Black-owned
businesses in the United States
generate more than $217 BILLION in
revenue annually and support more
than 3.56 MILLION jobs, even though
they only account for 7% of all
businesses. They are also a testament
to the country's ongoing progress
toward diversity and equality.
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Today it was announced that Kimberly
Branam is leaving Prosper Portland,
the City’s economic development
agency, to take a leadership role at
the Port of Portland. During
Kimberly’s 8 years as Executive
Director, Prosper Portland was
rebranded to better reflect its work
and aspirations. Her team developed
Advance Portland, a 5-year plan for
inclusive growth through
interventions that advance
competitiveness, racial equity, and
climate action. And they’re already
delivering results: supporting
business retention and growth with
expanded incentives; investing in
catalytic events; establishing a new
Office of Small Business; and
developing the next generation of Tax
Increment Finance districts for City
Council consideration this fall.
Kimberly also led the way in
developing and implementing equitable
growth interventions like the
Inclusive Business Resource Network,
Portland Means Progress, and the
Neighborhood Prosperity Districts;
advancing transformative projects
like Broadway Corridor, OMSI,
Williams & Russell, and Lents Town
Center; and deploying millions in
emergency, repair, and restore grants
to thousands of small businesses.
Please join me in thanking Kimberly
for her game-changing leadership!
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the City’s economic development



agency, to take a leadership role at
the Port of Portland. During
Kimberly’s 8 years as Executive
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Advance Portland, a 5-year plan for
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interventions that advance
competitiveness, racial equity, and
climate action. And they’re already
delivering results: supporting
business retention and growth with
expanded incentives; investing in
catalytic events; establishing a new
Office of Small Business; and
developing the next generation of Tax
Increment Finance districts for City
Council consideration this fall.
Kimberly also led the way in
developing and implementing equitable
growth interventions like the
Inclusive Business Resource Network,
Portland Means Progress, and the
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emergency, repair, and restore grants
to thousands of small businesses.
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for her game-changing leadership!
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sheamantequilla
Aug 17 2024 08:09 PM

¡Felicidades boss! I hope the Port is
ready for the transformational impact
and overall badassery you bring to the
table 
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cardenasj
Aug 17 2024 02:32 AM

Welcome to the team KB!
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Over the next 20 years, Portland will
need up to 120,000 new housing units,
including a variety of housing types
(family-sized, affordable,
accessible/visitable) for current and
future households. To help meet that
need, I directed the Bureau of
Planning and Sustainability (BPS) to
work with a variety of City staff and
external stakeholders, conducting in-
depth analyses and engagement to
determine more exact housing needs in
Portland. The result is the City’s
inaugural draft Housing Production
Strategy, which builds on initiatives
led by my office since I was assigned
the Community & Economic Development
Service Area in early 2023. The
Housing Production Strategy is a
five-year action plan, including
strategies and actions the City can
take to promote new housing
development, emphasizing equitable
outcomes for communities facing
bigger challenges to meeting their
housing needs – especially low-income
households, communities of color,
elders, people with disabilities, and
people experiencing houselessness. Of
particular note is the City’s
commitment to ensure that housing is
a key component in major
redevelopment projects such as Albina
Vision Trust, OMSI, Lloyd, and 82nd
Avenue. In addition, the City will be
looking at further ways to
incentivize office-to-housing
conversions in downtown and analyzing
density and height across the Central
City. City Council will discuss the
proposal at a public hearing at 2pm
Wednesday, August 28th, where
community members are invited to
testify. Read more about the project
at Portland.gov/Housing-Production.
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accessible/visitable) for current and
future households. To help meet that
need, I directed the Bureau of
Planning and Sustainability (BPS) to
work with a variety of City staff and
external stakeholders, conducting in-
depth analyses and engagement to
determine more exact housing needs in
Portland. The result is the City’s
inaugural draft Housing Production



Strategy, which builds on initiatives
led by my office since I was assigned
the Community & Economic Development
Service Area in early 2023. The
Housing Production Strategy is a
five-year action plan, including
strategies and actions the City can
take to promote new housing
development, emphasizing equitable
outcomes for communities facing
bigger challenges to meeting their
housing needs – especially low-income
households, communities of color,
elders, people with disabilities, and
people experiencing houselessness. Of
particular note is the City’s
commitment to ensure that housing is
a key component in major
redevelopment projects such as Albina
Vision Trust, OMSI, Lloyd, and 82nd
Avenue. In addition, the City will be
looking at further ways to
incentivize office-to-housing
conversions in downtown and analyzing
density and height across the Central
City. City Council will discuss the
proposal at a public hearing at 2pm
Wednesday, August 28th, where
community members are invited to
testify. Read more about the project
at Portland.gov/Housing-Production.
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brooklynjohnsmith
Aug 03 2024 06:22 AM

So, the proposal is for a plan to draft
a draft strategy for what in depth
analyses can determine what would be
the equitable outcomes of a housing
plan in the Community Economic
Development Area?
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This morning City Council was joined
by a delegation from the Japanese
Local Governance and Management
Training Program. Since 2004, the
program has introduced hundreds of
public employees, legislators, and
nonprofit managers to Portland’s
tradition of community involvement
and innovation in public and private
projects. This year, Portland State
University’s Hatfield School of
Government Center for Public Service
hosted 12 participants who were eager
to see how our city responds to
critical challenges and how leaders
balance a long-term mission —
ensuring a successful charter
transition — with multiple short-term
priorities.
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nonprofit managers to Portland’s
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projects. This year, Portland State
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Government Center for Public Service
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ensuring a successful charter
transition — with multiple short-term
priorities.
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m.gabrielle.s
Aug 01 2024 12:04 AM

@yanchadera
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Jul 30 2024 05:30 PM

Last night I helped kick off a panel
discussion to “Erase the Gap” by
addressing deep inequities within the
pay-to-play U.S. youth soccer system.
The conversation included Tiffani
Penson of the City of Portland’s “We
Are Better Together” outreach team
and Kaig Lightner of the Portland
Community Football Club, which
provides high-quality, affordable
club soccer to low-income, immigrant,
refugee, and LGBTQ+ youth. The club’s
Liberate Sports campaign aims to
create solutions beyond the
scholarship model, which reinforces
existing racial, gender, and economic
inequities.
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coach.kaig
Jul 31 2024 02:51 PM

Thank you for the ongoing support and
passion for the @pcfcsoccer mission!
And thank you @tiffaniforpdxd2 for the
incredible role you play at the city to
create funding support for events such
as this! #wearebettertogether
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Today I attended a gathering with our
Black community leaders regarding the
recent shooting events at Dawson
Park. It was clear to me that, while
gun violence is reducing across the
city, we need to take additional
action. One of the first major items
I passed in Council invested millions
in gun violence prevention and
intervention efforts. It is a
priority of mine to see those
continue. I have also been working
with Mayor Wheeler to consider
additional, prompt actions such as
targeted traffic calming methods
around the park; increased police
presence through a community policing
model that works with community on
shared expectations; and further fee
reductions for event activation. We
have to step in and support the work
that our city and community are
already doing together, and ensure a
safe place for all to gather.

Today I attended a gathering with our
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Park. It was clear to me that, while
gun violence is reducing across the
city, we need to take additional
action. One of the first major items
I passed in Council invested millions
in gun violence prevention and
intervention efforts. It is a
priority of mine to see those
continue. I have also been working
with Mayor Wheeler to consider
additional, prompt actions such as
targeted traffic calming methods



around the park; increased police
presence through a community policing
model that works with community on
shared expectations; and further fee
reductions for event activation. We
have to step in and support the work
that our city and community are
already doing together, and ensure a
safe place for all to gather.
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tiffanipenson
Jul 25 2024 06:12 AM

I am glad you attended as I met with
these leaders and the Problem Solvers
Network in my City of Portland role and
collaboration with the Mayor's office
and Anne Hill, Director of Public
Environment Management Office. There
are 14 Problem Solver areas that meet
every two weeks to address community
challenges in a comprehensive, creative
and timely manner, maintaining a strong
sense of urgency and accountability. We
have a meeting that is specifically
dedicated to address issues on Stanton
Street and Dawson Park that have been
taking place for 18 months delivering
on requests by neighbors and community
members that frequent the area and the
park. These leaders have committed to
making sure that they attend this
meeting every two weeks to bring forth
concerns and issues that need to be
addressed. We have Mayor's office
staff, PEMO team, Safe Blocks, and a
dedicated Police officer, that are
present delivering on request. This
model is efficient and designed to cut
through the beaucratic red tape to
address the acute needs of the
community. If any one is interested in
attending these 30 minute online
meetings to state your request for your
district please contact
pemo@portlandoregon.gov
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pdx.real
Jul 24 2024 09:53 PM

Calming methods - like closing streets,
congesting traffic and eliminating
parking? Please explain.
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Today is Portland Neighborhood
Emergency Teams Day in recognition of
the 1,200-plus active volunteers who
give their time and efforts to more
than 50 different teams throughout
the city. Thank you for caring for
our neighbors, and for all you do to
keep our community safe! Working
together, especially in the most
difficult of situations, is what this
program is all about. I am so
impressed with its strong network and
commitment to this city’s safety and
preparedness. In our worst and most
stressful moments, NET volunteers are
there. They are the quiet superheroes
we may not see every day, but are the
first leaders to step up for their
neighbors during moments of crisis.
NET reminds us that we are a better
city when we are better prepared. I
encourage Portlanders of all ages to
consider joining their Neighborhood
Emergency Team. Learn more at
portland.gov/pbem/neighborhood-
emergency-teams.

Today is Portland Neighborhood
Emergency Teams Day in recognition of
the 1,200-plus active volunteers who
give their time and efforts to more
than 50 different teams throughout
the city. Thank you for caring for
our neighbors, and for all you do to
keep our community safe! Working
together, especially in the most
difficult of situations, is what this
program is all about. I am so
impressed with its strong network and
commitment to this city’s safety and
preparedness. In our worst and most
stressful moments, NET volunteers are
there. They are the quiet superheroes
we may not see every day, but are the
first leaders to step up for their



neighbors during moments of crisis.
NET reminds us that we are a better
city when we are better prepared. I
encourage Portlanders of all ages to
consider joining their Neighborhood
Emergency Team. Learn more at
portland.gov/pbem/neighborhood-
emergency-teams.
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commrubio
Jun 28 2024 10:17 PM

Portlanders made a long-term,
generational investment by voting for
the 2016 Housing Bond. In the newly
released 2023 Portland Housing Bond
Progress Report, you will learn about
individual projects, and you will
hear from staff working hard to serve
residents and from residents whose
lives have been dramatically
impacted. For more information go to
portland.gov/phb/news.

Portlanders made a long-term,
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lives have been dramatically
impacted. For more information go to
portland.gov/phb/news.
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For nearly 20 years, Travel Portland
President and CEO Jeff Miller has
served as the ultimate Portland
ambassador. He deeply knows the City
of Roses and has reflected our values
to the rest of the world through his
work. Jeff is a strong manager who
has built a stellar, high-performing
team that promotes the best of
Portland. I'm especially impressed
with his leadership in navigating a
post-COVID world for our travel and
leisure industry. Please join me in
wishing Jeff a happy and well-
deserved retirement!
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deserved retirement!

Activity ID:3397732134382450703

Post Type:photos

Network:Instagram

Status:Edited

Created Date:Jun 24 2024 08:34 PM

Modified Date:Jun 25 2024 09:46 AM

SHA-256: c64c5c47ab8e05ff06b2a2cac
898db41d414281e3dce27aab09ea27b403e7
a05



commrubio
Jun 14 2024 04:27 PM

This week I met with the Afghan
Support Network, the first culturally
specific nonprofit organization that
has been formed to target the needs
of Afghan refugees and the Afghan-
American community in the greater
Portland area. They are seeking an
office/community gathering space for
4-6 months; if anyone has a lead,
please reach out to my office!
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The City of Portland is co-sponsoring
this year's Juneteenth Parade, which
will kick off at 11am Saturday from
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Elementary
School. For more information visit
JuneteenthOR.com. Juneteenth, which
will be formally observed on June
19th, is an important day of
reflection — but it also must be a
day to commit to tangible action. And
it starts with us here at the City —
valuing and seeing Black employees
and recognizing their experiences and
contributions. We can recommit to
doing this every day while advancing
work that is community-led; lifting
up the importance of accountability
to our past; and supporting the self-
determination, liberation, and
contributions of Black people and
communities everywhere.

The City of Portland is co-sponsoring
this year's Juneteenth Parade, which
will kick off at 11am Saturday from
Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Elementary
School. For more information visit
JuneteenthOR.com. Juneteenth, which
will be formally observed on June
19th, is an important day of
reflection — but it also must be a
day to commit to tangible action. And
it starts with us here at the City —
valuing and seeing Black employees
and recognizing their experiences and



contributions. We can recommit to
doing this every day while advancing
work that is community-led; lifting
up the importance of accountability
to our past; and supporting the self-
determination, liberation, and
contributions of Black people and
communities everywhere.
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vita__est__dolor
Jun 15 2024 07:08 PM

Didn't city of portland totally destroy
a black neighborhood? I just read about
all these nazi ppb cops leaving dead
possums on a bbq restaurant on MLK late
90s.
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Yesterday I congratulated the
graduates of Leadership Portland, a
civic engagement program offered by
Portland Metro Chamber to empower
tomorrow's leaders for Portland's
future. As a 2011 graduate,
Leadership Portland came at just the
right time in my career, helping to
expand my networks in the business
community, government, and other
nonprofits. This program was
invaluable in introducing me to
people I would have never met
otherwise, and several I work with
regularly today.
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future. As a 2011 graduate,
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people I would have never met
otherwise, and several I work with
regularly today.
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My People’s Market returns Saturday
and Sunday! This weekend marks the
14th edition of this outstanding
event, which features more than 150
local, BIPOC-owned small businesses
along with great music, art, food,
and activities for all ages. The
festivities start at noon on Saturday
at The Redd on Salmon in Southeast
Portland, so make sure to stop by
after the Grand Floral Parade.
Special thanks to Prosper Portland
and Travel Portland for putting on
this unforgettable celebration of
community and culture! Details at
MyPeoplesMarket.com.
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along with great music, art, food,
and activities for all ages. The
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May 29 2024 04:05 PM

The Portland Rose Festival always
brings an infusion of creative energy
for the downtown small businesses
that keep our city the vibrant,
diverse place we all love to shop,
play, and live. Coinciding with the
CareOregon Starlight Parade on
Saturday evening, you can show your
support this weekend by stopping into
participating businesses and entering
to win an amazing prize pool just by
saying hi – and making purchases
increases your odds of winning! To
participate, download the Win Big
Shop Small app at RoseFestival.org/
StarryNights.
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play, and live. Coinciding with the
CareOregon Starlight Parade on
Saturday evening, you can show your
support this weekend by stopping into
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Shop Small app at RoseFestival.org/
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The Portland Rose Festival starts
today in Waterfront Park with the
CityFair ribbon cutting at 5pm and
fireworks at 9:50pm! This time-
honored tradition showcases all the
best parts of our great city in so
many fun and vibrant ways. I consider
the Rose Festival to be an unofficial
kickoff to the summer events season,
and I look forward to it every year.
It celebrates art, nature, the
creativity of Portlanders, our
incredible small businesses – and our
appreciation for an opportunity to
gather and have fun. The Rose
Festival truly has something for
everyone, so I encourage you to bring
your friends and family to experience
the joy of our city. For discount
advance tickets, go to
RoseFestival.org.

The Portland Rose Festival starts
today in Waterfront Park with the
CityFair ribbon cutting at 5pm and
fireworks at 9:50pm! This time-
honored tradition showcases all the
best parts of our great city in so
many fun and vibrant ways. I consider
the Rose Festival to be an unofficial
kickoff to the summer events season,
and I look forward to it every year.
It celebrates art, nature, the
creativity of Portlanders, our
incredible small businesses – and our
appreciation for an opportunity to
gather and have fun. The Rose
Festival truly has something for
everyone, so I encourage you to bring
your friends and family to experience



the joy of our city. For discount
advance tickets, go to
RoseFestival.org.
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Since 1870, 29 Portland Police
officers and two police canines have
been killed in the line of duty.
Yesterday the Portland Police Bureau
held a memorial ceremony in
recognition of our local law
enforcement officers who have lost
their lives for the safety and
protection of others. Their
sacrifices will never be forgotten.

Since 1870, 29 Portland Police
officers and two police canines have
been killed in the line of duty.
Yesterday the Portland Police Bureau
held a memorial ceremony in
recognition of our local law
enforcement officers who have lost
their lives for the safety and
protection of others. Their
sacrifices will never be forgotten.

Activity ID:3373967294629001269

Post Type:photos

Network:Instagram

Created Date:May 23 2024 01:37 AM

Modified Date:Jun 03 2024 05:22 PM

SHA-256: 1d0ea0aaaa672fcc8c0cf3617
816c5a794b33172a183ae7087f4b59a6ae59
77a

Comments / Replies



mindyjeanette
May 25 2024 04:46 PM

https://www.washingtonpost.com/
graphics/investigations/police-
shootings-database/
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quinndianethereaux
May 23 2024 03:18 PM

Police are vicious and violent and
antithetical to everything that makes
for a good world and good communities.
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You had to go as far back as EIGHTEEN-
SEVENTY. Oregon governor in the 1940s
was openly spouting anti-Japanese
racist nonsense, and it’s AAPI month -
do you care about ANY of those families
that had their livelihoods stolen from
them? That’s what cops do, and you’re a
flthy politician that doesn’t serve her
constituents. SHAMEFUL. YOU NEED US
MORE THAN WE NEED YOU.
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marr_bles
May 23 2024 07:51 AM

TONE DEAF, are you for real? Do you
hate black people or something? Do you
hate people in mental health crisis?
You’d love to see us dead before you’d
work towards peace, wouldn’t you?
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mild_sevens
May 23 2024 02:14 AM

Did they mention any of the unarmed
people they have killed?
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commrubio
May 22 2024 08:23 PM

Scale Up Event Grants build on
Portland’s reputation as a creative
and eventful city. By helping mid-
sized events grow to attract larger
audiences — especially visitors to
Portland — this program greatly
benefits our community and our
economy. For more information visit
prosperportland.us/news-events.
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I recently had the pleasure to meet
Ashley K. Stoyanov Ojeda, whose book
"Jefa in Training" is the first
Spanglish step-by-step guide to
launching and growing your own
business. I hope all the jefas out
there have a chance to read this and
pursue their dreams!
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I am thrilled by Daimler Truck North
America’s decision to invest
significant resources and continue to
lead heavy-duty vehicle technology
right here in Portland. I want to
acknowledge and thank Governor Tina
Kotek for her commitment to this
effort and to building the clean
economy. I also want to recognize the
Prosper Portland Board, Kimberly
Branam, and the outstanding team at
Prosper Portland that has worked
closely with DTNA for many years.
Portland is where Freightliner Trucks
was founded more than 80 years ago,
DTNA is an anchor employer in our
city, and today’s announcement is a
proud moment for all involved. The
future of heavy-duty vehicle
technology in Portland is very bright
— and very green. Read more at
prosperportland.us/news-events.

I am thrilled by Daimler Truck North
America’s decision to invest
significant resources and continue to
lead heavy-duty vehicle technology
right here in Portland. I want to
acknowledge and thank Governor Tina
Kotek for her commitment to this
effort and to building the clean
economy. I also want to recognize the
Prosper Portland Board, Kimberly
Branam, and the outstanding team at
Prosper Portland that has worked
closely with DTNA for many years.
Portland is where Freightliner Trucks
was founded more than 80 years ago,
DTNA is an anchor employer in our
city, and today’s announcement is a
proud moment for all involved. The
future of heavy-duty vehicle
technology in Portland is very bright
— and very green. Read more at
prosperportland.us/news-events.

Activity ID:3365134580989874863

Post Type:photos

Network:Instagram

Status:Edited

Created Date:May 10 2024 09:08 PM

Modified Date:May 10 2024 10:29 PM

SHA-256: cf4064db8a125ee5ef3dcebc0
6b5b5a1940fb997a8ac640ac016e893b5916
b48



commrubio
May 09 2024 09:58 PM

Activity ID:3364434969371542926

Post Type:photos

Network:Instagram

Status:Edited

Created Date:May 09 2024 09:58 PM

Modified Date:May 09 2024 10:24 PM

SHA-256: e4a495f4e2c6aec03cf169ff0
79b2182ac74f5a097843dcc0fce241ab20ef
d8a



Comments / Replies

jrlilly11
May 10 2024 12:07 AM
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None of this would have been possible
without the Portland Clean Energy
Fund: • PCEF freed up a whopping
$38.4 million in General Fund dollars
that will largely support public
safety investments — making this
budget the largest investment in
public safety in the city’s history.
• In addition, PCEF will invest $219
million for climate work across city
bureaus for the next fiscal year. •
PCEF will also invest more than $600
million for climate work across city
bureaus over the next 5 years. Learn
more in my latest newsletter:
commrubio.substack.com.
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This week I joined several private
and public sector entities in
Washington, D.C., to discuss City of
Portland priorities with our federal
agencies and representatives. As the
City Commissioner responsible for
community and economic development,
my main focuses were housing
production and support to our small
businesses. I asked the U.S. Small
Business Administration for resources
to deal with the ever-rising costs of
produce, the overcharging of credit
card fees, and how they can help
increase the production of housing by
making key investments in our city.
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quinndianethereaux
May 04 2024 04:47 AM

You want to obstruct students from
taking over a library to protest
genocide. That makes you the bad guy,
you know that right?
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Your statement today re: Refaat al-
Areer Library was genuinely disgusting.
Good to know where you stand when it
comes to fascism vs. genocide.
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sarafischerpdx
May 03 2024 11:45 PM

Thanks for representing us!
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trainingtoimpact
May 03 2024 10:22 PM

Fantastic news! Please keep us posted
on any progress!
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Today is Blackfish Gallery Day! This
afternoon City Council passed a
proclamation I co-sponsored to honor
this iconic Portland arts
organization, which has represented
more than 150 diverse Oregon and
Washington artists since its
beginning. Blackfish has always been
on the cutting edge of the Pacific
Northwest’s art scene. In fact, it
was one of the first galleries to
establish itself in the neighborhood
that would eventually be the Pearl
District, which is now home to so
many artistic endeavors and
considered one of this city’s first
arts and culture hubs. I appreciate
that Blackfish has been at the
forefront of exhibitions and events
with inclusively bold and
representative themes to reach a
broader and more diverse audience
that truly reflects Portland today.
Congratulations for shaping
generations of Portlanders by
encouraging us – through art – to
constantly challenge ourselves and
our boundaries to think about art,
culture, and community differently.
Please go to Blackfish.com/
45anniversary to join the
celebration!
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It’s critical to ensure that our
schools are healthy places for our
kids to learn free of mold, exposure
to extreme heat, wildfire, smoke, and
so many more issues created or
exacerbated by the climate crisis.
With the schools controlling such
significant assets across our
community, our investment presents a
wonderful opportunity to make
impactful emissions reductions
meaningfully, reduce utility costs,
and serve those who will inherit this
place after us. Read more at OPB.org.
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tholland16
May 02 2024 09:08 PM

What about zenith oil esp in the wake
of this weeks train derailment?
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thatjoedowns
May 02 2024 08:41 PM

Touting a slush fund that won't impact
global climate change while rioters
take over the PSU library. Siri, show
me an example of being out of touch.
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bisoncoffeehouse
May 02 2024 05:03 AM

She’s worried about your gas run leaf
blower.
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pdxmom3
May 02 2024 04:26 AM

You are posting about this while
downtown is getting trashed by the
AnarchoFascists? You're so out of
touch. Bubye.
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The U.S. Small Business
Administration is celebrating
#SmallBusinessWeek through May 4th!
Earlier this month I had a great
meeting with Sarah Shaoul, founder of
Bricks Need Mortar, which supports
our small, independent businesses —
particularly those that are
disenfranchised and marginalized —
through these challenging times. I'm
looking forward to hitting the
streets with her soon to meet more
business owners!
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rondajoseph
Apr 24 2024 06:44 PM

This is FANTASTIC!
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Nearly every day we see proof that we
are living in a climate emergency.
Human-caused climate change is making
our weather more erratic and
unpredictable: Over the past several
years, Portlanders have increasingly
experienced record-shattering heat,
choking smoke from increasing
wildfires, more frequent floods, and
other extreme climate events.
Scientists also recently published a
warning that the next five summers
will be the hottest on record. In
fact, Earth is likely to pass 1.5
degrees Celsius of warming over pre-
industrial levels, a key climate
threshold, by 2027. Portland has long
been an international leader in
sustainability and climate justice.
On this #EarthDay, let's recommit to
building a sustainable and climate-
resilient city for future generations
— especially those impacted first and
disproportionately.
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unpredictable: Over the past several
years, Portlanders have increasingly
experienced record-shattering heat,
choking smoke from increasing
wildfires, more frequent floods, and
other extreme climate events.
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warning that the next five summers
will be the hottest on record. In
fact, Earth is likely to pass 1.5
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industrial levels, a key climate
threshold, by 2027. Portland has long
been an international leader in
sustainability and climate justice.
On this #EarthDay, let's recommit to



building a sustainable and climate-
resilient city for future generations
— especially those impacted first and
disproportionately.

Activity ID:3352078037478395448

Post Type:photos

Network:Instagram

Status:Edited

Created Date:Apr 22 2024 08:47 PM

Modified Date:Apr 22 2024 11:47 PM

SHA-256: 9377b1fd82f2cff468bb40260
5ea449876875ad3429d67e6f85a6b24ef601
72a



Comments / Replies

candaceforpdx
Apr 23 2024 04:53 AM

Oh hey team @verdepdx! 
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Every year, billions of birds migrate
north during the springtime. Bright
artificial lights can cause birds to
become disoriented, with increased
risks of running into buildings and
windows. Lights Out Portland Month,
which continues through May 19th,
works to protect our wildlife from
urban threats. During this time,
Portlanders are encouraged to reduce
all unnecessary exterior lighting.
City facilities are participating by
turning off unnecessary outdoor
lighting and encouraging staff to
close blinds and turn off lights when
they leave for the day. The city is
also making additional strides in
addressing lighting issues. The
Bureau of Planning and Sustainability
is working toward recommendations to
address light pollution outlined in
the 2020 Dark Skies Report. In
addition, the Portland Bureau of
Transportation has established new
lighting standards that are better
aligned with Illuminating Engineering
Society and DarkSky International’s
dark sky standards; these include
warmer color temperature lights and a
focus on dark sky compliant fixtures.
Learn more at bit.ly/Lights-Out-
Oregon.
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risks of running into buildings and
windows. Lights Out Portland Month,
which continues through May 19th,
works to protect our wildlife from
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all unnecessary exterior lighting.
City facilities are participating by
turning off unnecessary outdoor
lighting and encouraging staff to



close blinds and turn off lights when
they leave for the day. The city is
also making additional strides in
addressing lighting issues. The
Bureau of Planning and Sustainability
is working toward recommendations to
address light pollution outlined in
the 2020 Dark Skies Report. In
addition, the Portland Bureau of
Transportation has established new
lighting standards that are better
aligned with Illuminating Engineering
Society and DarkSky International’s
dark sky standards; these include
warmer color temperature lights and a
focus on dark sky compliant fixtures.
Learn more at bit.ly/Lights-Out-
Oregon.
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Today Portland City Council
proclaimed this week to be Public
Safety Telecommunicators Appreciation
Week, honoring one of the most vital
parts of our community safety
ecosystem. During moments of crisis,
we often hear about the brave people
who respond to emergencies –
firefighters, police officers,
paramedics. But it all starts with
these equally brave and steadfast
telecommunicators who are the first
point of contact for so many
experiencing possibly the worst
moments of their lives. I especially
want to appreciate the tremendous
responsibilities of their job: the
heavy emotional work that requires
consistently providing reassurance,
empathy, and calmness to the caller
on the other end of the line. This is
a unique, special skill. We are all
so thankful for their dedication,
effort, and behind-the-scenes service
on the frontline of the toughest
situations.
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so thankful for their dedication,
effort, and behind-the-scenes service
on the frontline of the toughest
situations.
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Yesterday I was honored to
congratulate several new officers at
their swearing-in ceremony. With
their service, we are continuing to
build a 21st century Portland Police
Bureau that puts community safety at
the center. I’m committed to ensuring
that the bureau has the tools and
infrastructure support it needs to
recruit, hire, and retain police
officers. Filling all vacancies is
critical to maintaining its service
levels.
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This morning I spoke with Univision's
Guillermo Motta about a heartbreaking
situation involving asylum seekers
who are struggling to find lodging in
Portland. It’s simply unacceptable
that these families have been forced
to navigate this on their own, and I
want to thank the community
organizations that have stepped in to
fill this void, including the
Portland Housing Bureau. As soon as I
learned about this issue, my office
met with the Interfaith Movement for
Immigrant Justice to find out how we
could help. I’m relieved to know that
Multnomah County has found funding to
extend their lodging through the end
of this month and that the State of
Oregon’s Office of Immigrant and
Refugee Advancement is working on a
long-term solution.
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Oregon’s Office of Immigrant and
Refugee Advancement is working on a
long-term solution.
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I’m honored to be this week’s guest
on Her Own Wings, the only podcast
featuring Oregon women in government
leadership. A collaboration with the
League of Oregon Cities Women’s
Caucus, the show aims to highlight
women in elected leadership and
encourage more women to seek elective
office or careers in city government.
Check it out at ORcities.org/about/
who-we-are/loc-womens-caucus/her-own-
wings-podcast!
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karichisholmpdx
Apr 11 2024 05:55 AM

It’s a great interview!
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